
NR_key_name: 77AE1BFD5C5BD4998525638D005516A1

SendTo: CN=Tom Samoluk/O=ARRB @ ARRB

CopyTo: CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB

DisplayBlindCopyTo:

BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB

From: CN=Phil Golrick/O=ARRB

DisplayFromDomain:

DisplayDate: 08/21/1996

DisplayDate_Time: 11:31:26 AM

ComposedDate: 08/21/1996

ComposedDate_Time: 11:29:24 AM

Subject: Re: FBI Very Late Appeal on Three Documents from May Meeting

Body:

I've written a draft letter to Bill Leary that makes this point, among others.  It hasn't been finalized yet, but I 

think it will go out soon.   To:	David Marwell/ARRB, Jeremy Gunn/ARRBcc:	Phil Golrick/ARRB From:	Tom 

Samoluk/ARRB   Date:	08/21/96 11:24:22 AMSubject:	FBI Very Late Appeal on Three Documents from May 

MeetingDiscussions this morning with Phil and Kevin regarding the FBI's late appeal of three documents from 

the May meeting prompted me to wonder whether or not we are on the record in writing to the FBI and the 

White House with our objections to this grossly late appeal.  If not, I suggest that it is important that we send 

such a letter.  For our purposes with the research community, I think it is important to demonstrate our 

protestations of this appeal.  If there is such a letter already in existence, I would appreciate a copy.Thanks. 
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